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05/6    Highlights Performance 
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05/16     District Transition Day 

05/17     Pro-D Day No School  

05/20     Victoria Day Long weekend 

05/29     PAC Meeting 

05/31          Welcome to Kindergarten 

 

Newsletter - May 2019 

FRANK HOBBS  

ELEMENTARY 

3875 Haro Rd 

Victoria BC V8N 4A6 

FHattendance@sd61.bc.ca 

Friday May 17th  
No School in Session 

 
Monday May 20th 
No School in Session 
 

 

Tuesday May 7th  
Whole School Photo 
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Will you be returning next year? 

 

2019/2020 Intention form is available on the school 
website under the Parent Information top tab: 
https://frankhobbs.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/2016-
2017-intention-form/  
 

Please only complete the Intention form if you are 
NOT returning next year.  

   Thank you ! 

  

Friday, May 31st ! 

 Invitations will be going home soon  
 to all our New Registered Kindergarten Students. 

  

 

If you have changed your address or 

phone number please email:  

frankhobbs@sd61.bc.ca to update 

your family record.  

https://frankhobbs.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/2016-2017-intention-form/
https://frankhobbs.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/2016-2017-intention-form/
mailto:frankhobbs@sd61.bc.ca
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Please return all Library books to the LLC by Monday, June 3rd 

In the LLC this term, students will be using the Design Thinking Process to 
develop, design, and build individual projects.  Supplies needed!! If you have 
any of the following items around the house and would like to donate them 
to the LLC, please drop them off in the bin outside of the LLC. 

  

We are looking for the following items: 

 various shapes and sizes of boxes, containers, lids 

 string 

 metal bottle caps 

 paper towel and gift wrap rolls 

 wooden spoons 

 thin wire 

 stuffing 

 embroidery thread 

 sewing needles 

 buttons 
 

Mrs. Mac 

Teacher Librarian 

 

 

https://frankhobbs.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/2016-2017-intention-form/
https://frankhobbs.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/2016-2017-intention-form/
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Measles Catch up School for Students in Kindergarten to Gr. 4  

 

Watch for immunization packages for students in kindergarten to grade 4 
who are behind on their immunizations. Students will be offered immuniza-
tions at a public health office with the consent of a parent, guardian or repre-
sentative. Parent(s), guardians or representatives will be required to accom-
pany students to the public health immunization appointment. 

Students who are up to date on their immunizations will receive a record of 
immunization. Please keep this record to provide to your child’s school this 
fall.  

First Nations children who receive health services in their communities may 
be able to access immunization records and services at their Community 
Health Centers.  

Please contact the Saanich Health Unit at 250-519-5100 and ask to speak with 
a Public Health Nurse if you have any questions. 

 

 

Next year 2019 / 2020 our Grade 5 Strings Pro-
gram will be offered on Tuesday and Thursday 
Mornings from 8am - 8:45 am. An information 
letter will be going home with Grade 4 students 
later this year.  
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Our Book Fair was a huge  

success!!!!  

THANK YOU for supporting this 

year’s Scholastic book fair.  We 

have added hundreds of  book  

titles to our collection.   

A special thank you to all 

The Volunteers! 

  

Zone Track Meet 

Our ‘Zone’ Track Meet will be held at Centennial Stadium on Tues-
day, May 28th from 9:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 
Grade   Practice Times 
______________________________________________________ 
3 Friday: 8:00 am       Tuesday/Thursday: 12:15 pm 

4 Monday/Wednesday: 1:00 am      Friday: 12:15 pm 

5 Tuesday/Thursday 8:00 am      Wednesday: 12:15 pm 

  

https://app.cyberimpact.com/click-tracking?ct=DcxMTnIIiLmuMp0ZGH80IlIkO504TP_X7R4vtukPAtqwGmaHFqO32KYWfJ7JVC4RpFYPrHjVru-_OTe11AxV0Yod5lCNJgDOgU97qnWy3MkGcskk9kN8XcMgFayC9HoB
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 A huge shout -out to all the dancers that participated at this 
year's Greater Victoria Performing Arts Dance Festival at 
the Farquhar Auditorium. Each dancer did an incredible job showing 
off their talents on the big stage. It was such a memorable experi-
ence, and I am proud of each and every student that hit the stage! 
Fantastic job! 

 The following pieces have made it into the HIGHLIGHT perfor-
mance, which takes place in the evening on May 6th, at the Farquhar 
Auditorium. This is a huge honour, as the adjudicator's top 30 pieces 
are selected for this event. They were chosen from hundreds of danc-
es, at not only the Elementary level, but the Middle and High School 
levels as well. A huge congratulations to: 

 

1: PENGUINS: Mrs. Johns Grade 1 class 

2: RAIN: Ms. Macdonald and Mrs. Cristini's classes (Grades 4/5) 

3: DREAM IT POSSIBLE: ( 8 Grade 5 girls) 

4: EVERYBODY: Intermediate Dance Club (Grades 4/5) 

5: FREAKS: Middle School After School Club (many former Frank 
Hobbs Students) 

 

Frank Hobbs Elementary was also the recipient of the PRIMARY 
SHIELD -which is an award given to the school that featured the best 
primary dances at the Dance Festival. How exciting and awe-
some! Many thanks to all the teachers and staff at Frank Hobbs for all 
their flexibility, as well as all the parents and the PAC for their contin-
uous support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Anette Martens  
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District Strings Concert for all Grade 5 Strings 
Students will be @ the UVIC McKinnon Gym 7:00 PM on 
Tuesday May 21st. 

Students need to arrive at 6:30 PM for tuning.  Parents 
and families are welcome to enjoy the music.   

 

  

 

  

 

GRADE 5 TRANSITION TO MIDDLE SCHOOL DAY 
 

Thursday, May 16th is the District Wide Transition 

Day for all our Grade 5 and Grade 8 students.   

Notices have gone home! 

Wednesday, May 29th 2019 

PAC Meeting AGM @ 6 pm 

Everyone welcome! 
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Summer is coming  
We need your books!  

 

 

 

Have you found the bench in the front entrance of the school? 

Thanks to you, 1000X5 has sent over 190,000 books into homes of babies and pre-

schoolers who have few books. 27 agencies in over 60 programs distribute 3 books in 

a bag to 800-1000 children every month! Including the summer. Please help us fill the 

shelves so more children can climb onto a lap and hear a good story.  


